
St. James Elementary
Weekly Update

October 20, 2023

Looking Ahead
Below are some important upcoming events. View our SJE Google Calendar for all school
events.
Week of October 23: Red Ribbon Week (see �yer below)
Thursday, October 26: PTA Trunk or Treat 5:00- 7:00 pm
Tuesday, October 31: Halloween Parade 2:30 in SJE yard (see note below)

https://www.smithtown.k12.ny.us/schools/sje
https://www.smithtown.k12.ny.us/CalendarLinks/sje_calendar


"YES" Student of the Week
This week, we congratulate �fth grader, Tess Coniglio, on being the YES student of the week
for �xing a poster that was falling off the wall.



Unity Day
On Wednesday, we celebrated Unity Day as a school by wearing orange to show unity for
kindness, acceptance, and inclusion and to send a visible message that no child should ever
experience bullying. Our 5th grade Kindness Ambassadors led the efforts by creating signage
for our building and by "Chalking the Walk" by our front entrance. Mrs. Collett's class also
chalked the walk near our library.
Mrs. Sellitto created a beautiful unity bulletin board using decorated hands and hearts that
were customized by students and staff.













Push and Pull Forces in Kindergarten
Mrs. Mu�y’s class worked with SJE's STEM Specialist, Mr Cusati, to learn about forces and
how they change. They PUSHED boxes with different weights to see how the force changes.





Candy Monster
This week, our Candy Monster devoured all of the donated candy in preparation for the PTA's
Trunk or Treat event next Thursday, October 26. We hope to see you there!



Halloween Costumes and Parade
In our effort to give our students a fun and safe Halloween experience, we will allow students
to wear their costumes to school. Please keep the following in mind when sending your child
to school on October 31:

Costumes must be independently managed and comfortable (we will have PE and recess
that day)
No masks, weapons, or large accessories
No gory/scary elements (remember- we have students as young as 4 in the building)
Wearing a costume is optional

We will hold our annual Halloween parade on Tuesday, October 31 at 2:30 pm in the backyard
of our school. You are welcome to enter the yard for the parade at 2:15 pm. As we’ve done in
the past, each class will parade around the perimeter of the yard so everyone can see the
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PTA NEWS

Community Events

After the parade, teachers will bring all students back into the school to prepare for our regular
dismissal at 3:30 pm.
Please note: No students will be signed out early after the parade so we can conduct a safe
and orderly dismissal. If you would like to have your child be a “walker” on that day, please
write a note to their teacher that morning.
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